

JUL 2 0 2010

Dr. David Looysen, Superintendent david.looysen@minot.k12.nd.us

215 2nd St. SE · Minot, ND 58701 Phone 701-857-4422 · Fax 701-857-4432

July19, 2010

Jeffrey Nelson North Dakota Legislative Council State Capitol 600 East Boulevard Bismarck, ND 58505

Dear Mr. Nelson:

I have received your invitation to the Legislative Management's Tribal and State Relations Committee Meeting on July 27. I will be in Washington DC at an AASA Governing Board Meeting at that time so I am unable to attend the meeting and, due to vacations and other activities Minot Public Schools will not have a representative that will be able to attend.

When my data person is back to work from the summer break, I will ask him to dig out the data on students that move back and forth between Minot and nearby Indian reservations. When I get this data I will send it to you and Representative Merle Boucher.

I apologize for not being able to attend. I will provide this data to you as soon as possible.

Sincerely,

David Looysen, ED.D.

Superintendent

Cc: Representative Merle Boucher